
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Re: 2022 MSRB Rule G-10 Notice 

 

 
Dear Valued Client: 

Thurston Springer is required each year to provide the following information to all municipal 
bond holders and 529 Plan holders. Please note that you may receive this notice even if you 
do not hold a municipal bond or a 529 plan. 

1. Thurston Springer Financial is registered with the MSRB (Municipal Securities Rulemaking 
Board) and the SEC (Securities and Exchange Commission). 
 

2. The investor brochure, Information for Municipal Securities Investors, is available on the 
home page of the MSRB website www.msrb.org. This brochure describes the protections 
that may be provided by the MSRB’s rules and how to file a complaint with an appropriate 

regulatory authority. 
 

 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Financial Advisor or Thurston 
Springer’s compliance department at compliance@thurstonspringer.com. 

 

 
Sincerely, 

Karey A. Williams 

 
Karey A. Williams 
Chief Compliance Officer 
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